REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

Timberline Fire Protection District will receive emailed or sealed
proposals for the following until no
later than 2:00PM (MST) January 31, 2025.

TIMBERLINE FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT
CONSTRUCTION OF A THREE BAY ADDITION

RFP Documents and Specifications are available
from the Timberline Fire website, www.timberlinefire.com.
Questions regarding the RFP requirements or process
can be directed in writing to Jennifer Hinderman, Administrative Chief at
jhinderman@timberlinefire.com




